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INFORMS: 
 
 
BOGOTÁ, D.C., COLOMBIA. FEBRUARY 13, 2023. - CEMEX Latam Holdings, S.A. ("CLH") (BVC: CLH) 
informs that CEMEX, S.A.B. DE C.V. (“CEMEX”) (BMV: CEMEXCPO / NYSE: CX), CLH's indirect parent, 
published on its website the presentation and report of CEMEX's fourth quarter 2022 consolidated 
results, which contains information of CEMEX and its direct and indirect subsidiaries, including CLH 
and CEMEX Colombia S.A.  
 
This presentation is available on the CEMEX website at the following link: 
https://www.cemex.com/reportes 
 
CLH is a regional leader in the building solutions industry that provides high-quality products and 
services to customers and communities in Colombia, Panama, Nicaragua and Guatemala. 
 
 
 
Note: Unofficial translation for information purposes only. The original document filed in Spanish is the official version, 
therefore in case of any discrepancy between the Spanish version and this version, the Spanish version shall prevail. 
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